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UPCOMING: 

Supermeet 
Wed., June 7th at 

Hagersville Secondary 
School 

 

School Council 
Meeting  

Thurs., June 8th, 6 pm 
 

Awards Assembly  
Wednesday, June 28th     

11:30 am 
 

Last Day of School 
Thursday, June 29th 

 

 
 
 
 

Rainham Track & Field:   
 
Rainham staff and students would like to say thank you to all the 
parents and high school volunteers who helped to make our Track 
and Field such a successful day. Thank you to our School Council 
for providing the food booth to keep our students’ energy levels 
up.   We look forward to seeing some of our athletes compete at 
Supermeet on June 7, 2017 at Hagersville Secondary School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bikes, Boards & Blades:  Grade 1/2 and 2/3 students will be having a 
special presentation by Hamilton Health Sciences about brain injury 
protection.  Student will watch a short video on bicycle safety and 
proper helmet use.  Students are asked to bring their bike helmets to 
be inspected and properly adjusted. 

 

School Council Friday Lunch Coordinators Message: 
 

Your Rainham School Council Lunch Coordinators wish to thank all 
those who helped with our Friday lunches this year.  We hope you 
enjoyed your Princess Subs, Pita Pit pitas, Yin’s Chinese Food, 
Godfather’s Pizza and Schneider’s Hot Dogs.  As a special treat, we 
will be providing a special lunch of chicken fingers, veggies and dip to 
every student in the school on Friday, June 23rd.  This special lunch is 
going to be prepared and provided by John and several of our parents 
at the Fisherville Restaurant.  We hope that you enjoy this lunch and 
look forward to having the Fisherville Restaurant provide similar 
lunches for us next year.  Please let us know if you have any 
suggestions or if you can help at any of these lunches. Darrell & Jackie Lowes    

 
Information About Volunteer AODA Training: 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) 
Volunteer and Community Partner Training 
All volunteers and community partners working in our school are required to 
complete an online AODA training module. If you’ve already completed this training 
please bring a copy of proof of completion to the office.  If you haven’t completed the 
training please contact the school office for more information on how to access 
training on the Grand Erie website. 

 

“O” is for Oral Health:   Oral health is a key part of your child’s overall health and 
well-being.  To help you ensure your child has healthy, strong teeth to last a life time: 
brush teeth at least twice a day, floss teeth daily and have regular dental checkups.  
For more information about healthy schools, visit hnhu.org/schoolhealth. 

Scholastic Book Fair:    

Thank you to everyone who supported our Scholastic Book Fairs this 

year.  We have raised a total of $997.66 that we will put towards 

improvements for our school library!  Mrs. Visser  


